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City Staff: 
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Council meeting held at the American Legion Hall. 
 
Council Members Present:    Mayor Glen Hampton, Dusty Jacobson, Mike Allen, Ken 
Hutson and Stacy Crnkovich.    
 
Staff Present: DaNiel Jose 
 
Mayor Hampton called the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Stacy Crnkovich made the motion to approve the minutes for June 08, 2020.  Dusty 
Jacobson seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimous. 
 
Mike Allen made the motion to approve the bills for July 2020 as presented.   Dusty 
Jacobson seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimous.    
 
Mayor Hampton opened the public hearing for the amendment to The Centre at 
Rainey Creek Plat.   
 
Kaden Furman from Horracks Engineering, representing Shane Fleming was present 
to explain the changes to the plat. Mr. Furman explained the they have created a lot 
for the pond that will be dedicated to the city.  Also, they have drawn blocks for the 
north properties and south properties separated at the creek.  This will help with the 
enforcement of the protective covenants.   
 
The pond was discussed.  
  
Stacy Crnkovich made the motion to approve the amended plat.  Dusty Jacobson 
seconded the motion.  The vote was a roll call vote. Those voting in favor was Mike 
Allen, Dusty Jacobson, Ken Hutson and Stacy Crnkovich.  No one was opposed. 
 
Fire Chief Oak VonSeggern was present to discuss a Fire Ordinance Ban and 
Resolution.  Chief VonSeggern showed the council a few examples and explained the 
need and enforcement of the ordinance. Ron Frazell indicated that Bonneville County 
Commissioners have not supported a Fire Ban in the County. The council discussed 
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the issues and asked that the city attorney draft an ordinance for the next meeting. 
Stacy Crnkovich made the motion to move forward with the Fire Ban ordinance and 
resolution.  Ken Hutson seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimous.   
 
The council reviewed the FY21 proposed budget.  The council agreed to move it 
forward to the next meeting for a public hearing.   
 
The council requested that we review the fee schedule for the building permits.  They 
would like to see the fees at the next meeting.   
 
Stacy Crnkovich made the motion to go into executive session regarding Idaho State 
Statute 74-206(1)f . Mike Allen seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimous.  Ken 
Hutson made the motion to come out of executive session. Mike Allen seconded the 
motion. The vote was unanimous  
 
Stacy Crnkovich made the motion to adjourn the meeting.  Mike Allen seconded the 
motion.   
   
The meeting was adjourned.    
 
 

Glen Hampton, Mayor 
 

 Mike Allen, Council President 

 
 

  

DaNiel Jose, City Clerk   
 
 
 


